
Volunteer of the Year Awards

WGB is proud to announce our 2019 Volunteers of the Year! These
exceptional volunteers have provided immense support to our
clients and our mission. We are so lucky to have them and give them
the “Golden Hanger”.

The award was presented at the Cinco de Mayo event on May 2nd.

All of our incredible volunteers see firsthand the impact that they
make as they work directly with clients at WGB. Volunteers are the
heart of our organization and accomplishing our mission is not
possible without their help and support. We want to send a big
THANK YOU to all of our volunteers for sharing your time, talents,
and hearts with WGB!

Individual Golden Hanger:
Cristina Sindhu

Cristina Sindhu is one of our
treasures at WGB! She donates
not only her time but also her
professional skills as an
organizer to help WGB in the
warehouse and store.

Not only does she find
solutions for stuff (hence her
organizer business
@Solutionsforstuff), but she
also continuously serves as a
dedicated Sort Leader for
volunteers. There is not a
week that goes by that we
don't see her friendly face.

Group Golden Hanger: First Excel Title

First Excel Title has been involved with WGB since 2015 and their
dedication to WGB’s mission has been obvious. In addition to
volunteering as a group, First Excel has organized several happy hour
fundraisers on our behalf and host donation drives for kids’
costumes, toys, swimwear and sunscreen every year. First Excel
employees are engaged and committed to strengthening the local
community as they also give back to Homes for Heroes and the
Vienna Volunteer Fire Department.

Our other super volunteer groups with over 100 hours in 2018: Miller
& Smith, National Charity League, Sprint, Verisign, Salesforce, GMU
Patriot Leaders, First Service Residential and Lowe's - Sterling &
Leesburg Locations.

Youth Golden Hanger:
Lindsay Fox

Lindsay Fox is a regular WGB
youth volunteer and is always
willing to help wherever the
need is great at WGB. From
providing childcare, helping
women and children shop,
making special client
valentines and serving as an
elf during our Holiday Gifts for
Kids event, she interacts with
the clients with confidence
and grace. Lindsay does every
task with a gleeful smile and
heartfelt of giving. Lindsay also
volunteers for the Tin Cup
Fund, co-founded by her mom
Melissa Fox who is a past
recipient of WGB’s Golden
Hanger award.

Reverse Overdose Training

The Chris Atwood Foundation came to train attendees at Women
Giving Back on reversing overdose of opioids. #Narcan

The Chris Atwood Foundation mission is to save lives from opioid
overdose, support recovery from substance use disorder, and defeat
the stigma of this treatable brain disease.

Rotary Club of Ashburn

Thank you to our friends at The Rotary Club of Ashburn for inviting
us to be the guest speaker at your club meeting.

WGB Community Distribution Partners

Our Outreach Committee took a field trip to Winchester to meet two
of our new Community Distribution Partners. One was
Congregational Community Action Project (CCAP) CAP maintains a
food pantry, operates a clothing center with all sizes, and offers
assistance in other areas such as rents, utilities and prescription
drugs for the community in Winchester, VA.

Our other new CDP is Families Reaching Out Group (FROG), which is
dedicated to making a difference in the lives of children who have
been victims of abuse, neglect or are at-risk. Thank you to our new
CDP's for all the great work you are doing to serve the vulnerable
residents of Frederick County.

LIYLS of Dominion High School

International volunteers from Loudoun International Youth
Leadership Summit (LIYLS) of Dominion High School chose WGB as a
place to offer their helping hands. These volunteers were
international delegates from China, Costa Rica, France, Italy,
Romania, Singapore, Spain and South Africa.

Snack Packs for Kids

Moms and their kids from EveryMom Fitness banded together to
pack snack packs for the WGB kids.

Parent Liaisons

Recently, a group of Parent Liaisons from different schools came to
tour WGB to learn more about our program and how we can partner
together for the clients we serve. Thank you for coming ladies! We
are truly grateful for our referral partners.

If anyone needs a tour, please reach out to us at
info@womengivingback.org or stop by when we're open!

April Store

Nicole (ED), Connie & Cindy (board members) getting ready for our
busy Saturday store and enjoying donuts shared with our volunteers
for National Volunteer Week!

WGB teamed up with She Believes in Me to provide clothing to 40
young ladies! She Believes in Me is a nonprofit organization focused
on empowering girls through building relationships and mentoring.

In honor of National Volunteer Week, WGB volunteers enjoyed an ice
cream social between the April Stores!

Thank you Holiday Inn-Washington Dulles for hosting a donation
drive!

Potomac School volunteers worked in the warehouse hanging
summer and boxing winter.

Volunteers from HP and Welcome Club of Northern Virginia
helped in the store and boxed winter and hung clothes in the
warehouse.

April volunteers that helped in warehouse also indulged in some ice-
cream.

A fun day with the Northern Virginia Women's Attorney Association
(NVWAA) Sip & Sort!

Thank you to Meadows Original Custard in One Loudoun for
donating 200 free cone cards to help us celebrate our volunteers in
April during National Volunteer Week.

Thank you to our
Cinco Sponsors!

The Annual Cinco de Mayo
fundraising event was a
huge success!

Over $180,000 was raised!

Children’s
Summer Clothing
Needed!
Please consider going
through your kids’ closets
and bagging up what may
be too small for them.

Find drop off locations

Thanks to our Partner
Dulles Greenway for
donating banner space.

Did You Know?

46 people die every day
from overdoses involving
prescription opioids.

Homebuying
incentives to WGB
supporters!
HomeBridge will make a
donation of $250 to WGB
with every loan closing.

see details

“Volunteers are not
paid –  not because
they are worthless,
but because they are
priceless.”

Amazon Smile

Support women giving back
by shopping at Amazon
smile. When you shop at
Amazon smile, Amazon will
donate to Women Giving
Back. Support us every time
you shop.

Donate Your Old
Cell Phones
Bring your inactive cell
phone to WGB on any
donation day. (no
accessories, chargers, etc.
please)

 

Volunteer
Opportunities

Would your group or
company like to volunteer
with us? Click here or
contact us at (703) 554-
9386 to schedule.

Sorting/Organizing –
Wednesday, May 8th from
4:00-7:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Friday, May 10th from 4:00-
7:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, May 11th from
8:30am-10:30am

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, May 11th from
10:30am-1:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Tuesday, May 14th from
9:30am-12:30pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Thursday, May 16th from
9:45am-12:30pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Thursday, May 16th from
2:30pm-5:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, May 18th from
8:30am-10:30am

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, May 18th from
10:30am-1:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Thursday, May 23rd from
9:00am-12:00pm

Keep the
Reviews Coming!

Help us make even more of
a difference in our
community. The more
reviews, the more potential
donors and volunteers see
what we're up to. It's easy
and only takes 3 minutes!
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